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OFFICIAL 

 Our ref:  DG-2023-0477 
 Enquiries: Sean Collingwood (08) 6551 9193 
 

 
Ms Michelle Teoh 
Secretary  
Dinosaur Coast Management Group Inc. 
Via email to: info@dinosaurcoast.org.au  
 
 
Dear Ms Teoh 

DINOSAUR COAST NATIONAL HERITAGE MANAGEMENT PLAN 

Thank you for your letter dated 28 February 2023 regarding the Dinosaur Coast 
National Heritage Management Plan. 

I commend the Dinosaur Coast Management Group on this initiative. The 
Department of Planning, Lands, and Heritage (DPLH) recognises that the area is of 
high cultural significance to Yawuru, the Native title group and other relevant 
knowledge holders.  

Further, we acknowledge the importance of multi-agency collaboration for the 
conservation and protection of the National Heritage Values of the Dinosaur Coast 
and we are committed to our role in achieving the vision and objectives of the 
Management Plan. 

Should you wish to discuss further, please contact Mr Sean Collingwood, Planning 
Director, Land Use Planning on (08) 6551 9193 or via email to 
sean.collingwood@dplh.wa.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Anthony Kannis PSM 
Director General 

 
29 March 2023 
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